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March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Alumni & Friends 

After careful consideration, the University has made the difficult decision to 

postpone the 2020 Founder’s Day and Class Reunion events along with Spring 

Commencement and the Black-Tie Gala.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope that you will join us later this 

summer for a Special 2020 Alumni Reunion for your class. We will inform you of 

the new date for your reunion as soon as the University confirms the date.  

By request only, a full refund of your registration will be processed for those who 

will not be able to attend. Please allow 8-9 weeks for processing. 

Thank you for your support of the Alabama A&M University, and we hope to see 

you at future gatherings.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra S. Stubbs 

Director, Alumni Affairs 


